
To:   Michael Parker   
E-Mail:   parker@rincon.com
From:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   January 13, 2015

Subject:   FCC File No. 0838-EX-PL-2014
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

1. Please prior coordinate the use of frequency bands:
74.8-75.2 MHz
108-121.9375 MHz
123.0125-137 MHz
328.6-335.4 MHz
960-1020 MHz
1030 MHz
1031-1087 MHz
1090 MHz
1104-1146 MHz
1157-1213 MHz
1215-1390 MHz
2700-3000 MHz
5000-5250 MHz
9000-9200 MHz
with the Western Pacific (AWP) FAA Regional Office (Frequency Management Office). Please obtain
NGT (Non-Government Temporary) numbers from the FAA Regional Office at the completion of the
coordination and report them in your response to this correspondence.

2. Please prior coordinate using frequency bands 1435-1525 MHz, 2310-2320 MHz, 2345-2390 MHz with
The Aerospace and Flight Test Radio Coordinating Council "AFTRCC". Please submit your coordination
as correspondence to this E-Mail.

3. The referenced frequency bands 225-328.6 MHz and 335.4-399.9 MHz are exclusively allocated to the
military operations. Please provide a military contract number.

4. No operation is permitted in GPS frequency band; please exclude 1545-1600 MHz (1575.42 MHz).

5. Prior coordinate using frequency bands 2320-2345 MHz with SDARS licensees (SiriusXM).

The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced
application. Failure to provide the requested information within 30 days of   January 13, 2015 may result in
application dismissal pursuant to Section 5.67 and forfeiture of the filing fee pursuant to Section 1.1108.

DO NOT Reply to this email by using the 'Reply' button.  In order for your response to be processed
expeditiously, you must upload your response via the Internet at https://apps.fcc.gov/oetcf/els/index.cfm
by clicking on the "Reply to Correspondence" hyperlink.   

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number :     26443


